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Sent via email to  

Dear  
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION 
 
We refer to your official information request dated 31 March 2021. You requested the following 
information from the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC): 
 

 The submission you made to Climate Change Commission  
 Which advisors or consultants, if any did you use in relation to your submission? 
 If you did use advisors or consultants, how much did you pay for their services? 

QLDC response 

 The submission you made to Climate Change Commission  
 

QLDC’s submission is available here:   
 
- https://www.qldc.govt.nz/media/fckdsjb4/qldc-ccc-advice-submission-26-march-

2021.pdf 
 

 Which advisors or consultants, if any did you use in relation to your submission 
 
We worked closely with our volunteer Climate Reference Group on the submission (a list of 
members is available Appendix 1 of our submission). We did not use consultants. 
 

 If you did use advisors or consultants, how much did you pay for their services? 

N/A 

 
We trust this response satisfactorily answers your request.  
 
Kind Regards, 
  

 
 
Poonam Sethi   
Governance and Official Information Advisor 
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